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Address Book.
It has been decided to extend notifications of change of address until the end of March. If you will be moving to a new address before then please advise us. The new address book should be out sometime in May.

Unit History.

Work on the Unit History book came to a full stop over the holiday period. Just as well too as it has been very hot in Perth of late and your committee is not getting any younger. Please continue to send photos or write ups or any articles you consider would help in the compiling of our history and most of all be patient, we will get there eventually!

J. Carey.
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